From: Sobo, Robert [mailto:Robert.Sobo@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 12:30 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: DC Aug6-10

Good afternoon,

I wanted to confirm with you that I attended the ISTIS Convention in Washington DC  November 6-10, 2018.

Robert Sobo, Psy.D.
Director
Chicago Police Department
